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I am pleased to provide the annual report regarding disclosures under the Public Interest Disclosure Act 
(“PIDA”) for BC Financial Services Authority (“BCFSA”). 
 
As of December 1, 2022, PIDA became applicable to BCFSA, with established procedures in line with 
Section 9 of PIDA and the appointment of two designated officers. 
 
One of the key responsibilities under PIDA is the preparation of an annual report detailing all disclosures of 
wrongdoing made throughout the year. This obligation is outlined in Section 38 of PIDA, which emphasizes 
the need for transparency and accountability in our operations. As per this section, "each year, a chief 
executive, or a delegate of the chief executive, must prepare a report on all disclosures of wrongdoing that 
have been made in that year in respect of the ministry, government body or office for which the chief 
executive is responsible, including disclosures made to the Ombudsperson, if a designated officer of the 
relevant ministry, government body or office has been notified about the disclosures or investigations." 
 
Covering the reporting period from April 1, 2024, to March 31, 2025, the following information is reported: 
 
 

ITEM  

1. Number of Disclosures/Referral Received 0 

2.  Number of Disclosures Acted On: 0 

3.  Number of Disclosures Not Acted On: 0 

4.  Number of Investigations Commenced as a Result of a Disclosure: 0 

5.  Number of Investigations Resulting in a Finding of Wrongdoing: 0 

 
 
Additionally, there is no supplementary information to report as prescribed by regulation. 
 
 

 
 
Tolga Yalkin 
Chief Executive Officer 
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